
BrooklineCAN Membership Committee 

Notes from December 12, 2016 

 

Present:  Ellen Bick, Judith Kidd (note taker), Andrea Myers, David Trevvett, Melissa Trevvett, 

Molly Turlish (chair) 

 

Molly updated the group on membership numbers: 345 active members compared with 356 

Nov. 2015; 279 former members.  She also reported on a meeting at the Boston Foundation on 

Generation to Generation program being launched by Encore.com.  She will pass on further 

information she receives. 

 

Judith reported on the Nov. 28 meeting of the May 18, 2017 event planning group (notes 

attached).  There was a good discussion and some additional action steps were planned.  

Melissa will check out additional cartoon books from the main library; Judith will write a blurb 

looking for volunteer anecdote sharers for Carol Caro to put in the BCAN newsletter; Andrea 

and Ellen will check out humorous aging greeting cards for placement on the tables. 

 

Molly and David discussed the January 2017 membership drive and shared a mock-up of the 

large postcard that was created with Carol Caro’s help.  Several members reported on 

telephone calls to new/renewed members. 

 

Attendees each took 12 names of people who had attended a BCAN program and need snail 

mail addresses for the recruitment drive. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.! 

 

NEXT MEETING:  JANUARY 9, 2017, 3-4:30 P.M. AT THE SENIOR CENTER. 

 

 

 

 


